
 

May Prayer Letter 
Furlough Update: 

 
 

 

                                                              Orientation 2021: 

     
 

Countdown to departure: 

 
Prayer Requests: 

- Praise the Lord for keeping us safe as we travel and helping us 
replenish the support we needed before returning to Burkina 

- Pray that COVID will not hinder us from going back to the field 
- Pray for our safety as we travel 

15 until we 
leave for 
Burkina!

As our furlough is coming to a close, 
we have visited many of our supporting 
churches and some new churches.  I would 
like to thank all of our supporting churches 
for your faithful support and prayer.  We are 
honored to be able to partner with you in 
taking the gospel to Burkina.  Without your 
support we would have never made it to the 
field, without your prayer, we would not 
have made it on the field.  

In April we had orientation 
with our mission board.  Orientation 
is a time of preaching, 
encouragement, and training to help 
prepare and encourage the 
missionaries that are preparing for or 
on the mission field.  I am very 
thankful to serve with a team of men 
and women who love the Lord and 
serve him all over the world. 

We are now making the final 
preparations for leaving on June 1rst.  
God has blessed and we have been able 
to have much of the preparations for our 
arrival done in advance.   God has used 
churches to provide money for a piece of 
land for our first church plant as well as 
money to build our first building.  We 
cannot wait to get back to start a church.   


